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November 5, 2020 

Gordon MacDonald, Attorney General 
NH Department of Justice 
33 Capitol Street 
Concord, NH 03301 

Dear Mr. MacDonald, 

In accordance with NH RSA 30-B:12 the Belknap County Commissioners conducted an 
inspection of the correctional facility today. 

We found no managerial deficiencies or concerns. Appropriate safety protocols have been 
implemented during the COVID-19 pandemic. We found the facility to be in excellent 
shape. We are optimistic that our programs will continue to be successful in reducing 
recidivism. 

Sincerely, 
Belknap County Commissioners: 

~a/~ Da\Tid ~ oy, Chairman Hunter Taylor, Clerk 


